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Sponsor(s): Representatives Koster, Constantine, Cairnes, Hurst,
Hatfield, Lovick, Barlean, Dickerson, Lantz, Quall, Veloria, Wood,
Kagi and Thomas

Brief Description: Removing robbery 2 from the "three strikes"
list.

HB 1860 - DIGEST

Finds that the "three strikes" law was designed to target the
most serious, violent, and dangerous offenders in Washington state.
In practice, however, the law sweeps up a large number of less
serious offenders.

Finds that Washington taxpayers will end up paying the
lifetime costs of incarcerating these less violent offenders which
can cost as much as thirty thousand dollars a year to imprison an
inmate in a medium to maximum security facility.

Declares an intent to take nonaggravated robberies off the
"strike" list which allows the law to concentrate on more dangerous
and violent offenders while promoting more frugal use of the
state’s money.


